

50 The Octagon, PO Box 5045, Moray Place Dunedin 9058, New Zealand Telephone: 03 477 4000, Fax: 03 474 3594 Email: dcc@dcc.govt.nz

www.dunedin.govt.nz

3 August-2016

Claire Curran, MP for Dunedin South By email to Warren Chambers Out of Parliament Support to Claire Curran Warren.Chambers@parliament.govt.nz

Dear Ms Curran,

Official information request for SOCIAL HOUSING

I refer to your official information request dated 5-July-2016 for the following information. Our response is in red font below each question. All figures are for the calendar year.

- The current number of Social Housing Houses/Units owned by The Dunedin City Council or a Dunedin City Council owned Company (2016 year to date).
- 2. How many social houses/units did the Dunedin City Council or a Dunedin City Council own in 2015,2014,2013,2012, 2016 (year to date)

Year	Number
2012	954
2013	954 (13 units sold this year)
2014	941
2015	941
2016 to date	941

- How many social houses/units owned by The Dunedin City Council or a Dunedin City Council owned company are tenanted currently 2016 (year to date)
 921
- How many social houses/units currently owned by The Dunedin City Council or a Dunedin City Council owned company are for sale.
- Number of houses/Units built or purchased by the Dunedin City Council or a company owned by Dunedin City Council in 2012,2013,2014,2015,2016 (year to date)
- Number of houses/Units sold by the Dunedin City Council or a company owned by Dunedin City Council in 2012,2013,2014,2015,2016 (year to date) 13 units were sold in 2013. No sales in other years.

If you wish to discuss this further with us, please feel free to contact chief executive Sue Bidrose.

Yours sincerely Arlene Goss Governance Support Officer